Nationalised Industries' Chairmen's Group

Secretary

JMR Carlill

POBox 403 33 Grosvenor Place London SW1X 7JG

01-235 1212 Vat (w

31st March, 1981

Private Secretary to The Prime Minister, 10, Downing Street,

7

Dear Private Sectetary,

You may like to know that Sir Robert Marshall, Chairman of the National Water Council, has been elected as Group Chairman of the Nationalised Industries' Chairmen's Group for 1981/82, with effect from 1st April, 1981. Sir Robert was Chairman-Elect of NICG for the year 1980/81.

Sir Derek Ezra, Chairman of the National Coal Board and Group Chairman of NICG for 1980/81, becomes Past Chairman of the Group for the coming year.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Carlie.